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Black Point is not the place for a Medical Marijuana Dispensary.  There most likely are not sufficient
residents in the community who require medical marijuana to sustain a viable dispensary and so the
dispensary would have to draw on customers from other areas which would bring an increase in traffic
to our quiet residential community.  Easy access on and off Highway 37 makes the proposed area an
attraction for transients to come into Black Point but Harbor Drive is not capable of handling increased
traffic.

Black Point is a quiet, residential area of Marin County and should remain as such without a Medical
Marijuana dispensary.

Ron Corkrey
10 Hillside Terrace
Novato, CA 94945
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